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16 April 2020 

 

Change of Company Name 

 

 
We advise that Xped Limited has changed its Company name to Oakridge International 
Limited, effective immediately, following shareholder approval at the Extraordinary General 
Meeting held on 14 April 2021.  The company will provide further notification of a change in the  
ASX code in the coming days.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Julie Edwards  
Company Secretary 
 

 

 

 

By order of the board 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Oakridge International Limited     Telephone: +61 3 9642 0655  
ABN 89 122 203 196      Facsimile: +61 3 9642 5177 
Level 6, 412 Collins Street     Email: info@xped.com 
Melbourne Vic 3000      www.xped.com 

      
 


